


Night works – overhead line infrastructure
Wednesday 3 and Thursday 4 August 2022


Queensland Rail will undertake overhead line infrastructure (mast foundation) works at Lindum station over two nights on Wednesday 3 and Thursday 4 August, each night from 7pm to 6am the next day (weather and construction conditions permitting). 
For safety, these works can only be undertaken at night when rail traffic is reduced and there are fewer people around the station precinct. 
To support works, some sections of the North Road station carpark may be unavailable each night. 
Residents near the station may experience noise associated with excavation, concrete pumping, truck movements and construction activity around the work zones and station precinct. 
Every effort will be made to minimise disruption and we thank you for your patience during these important works.

Overview of worksQueensland Rail Limited ABN 71 132 181 090 

	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Lindum station precinct and rail corridor

North Road station carpark (sections closed)


	7pm to 6am the next day on:

· Wednesday 3 August
· Thursday 4 August

(over two nights)



	Overhead line infrastructure works involving:

· mast foundation activities
· concrete pumping and concrete works
· operation of machinery and heavy equipment
· the movement of trucks, loaders and machinery with flashing lights and reversing beepers
· use of hand-held tools and powered equipment
· lighting towers at night
· restriction of a section of the station carpark each night during works.



For more information, please contact Queensland Rail’s feedback team on 13 16 17 (during business hours) or email communityengagement@qr.com.au

Sign up for electronic notifications at queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification 
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